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SEMINAR ON AGEISM 
March 2nd 2023 

Venue: the meeting hall of the Dutch Senate in The Hague 
   
 
The Jan Nagel Foundation in co-operation with The Institute of European 
Democrats (IED) organizes a seminar on ageism. By the involvement of experts in this 
field we aim to offer you an interesting meeting, with presentations from Sweden, 
‘Europe’ and the Netherlands and the possibility for questions/discussion with the 
experts.  
Participation is open for everyone interested in the subject and free of charge. The 
number of participants is limited and will be granted based on time of reception of your 
emails. 
 
Program: 

1.30 
p.m. 

- opening by Gerrit Jan van Otterloo (chairman of the JNF and former MP in 
the Netherlands) and moderator of the seminar. 
- opening words by a board member of IED – Institute of European Democrats 

2.00 Presentation by Julia Wadoux Policy Coordinator at AGE Network Europe 

2.45 Presentation Barbro Westerholm – former MP Sweden – about: Current 
situation of older people in EU countries. Problems, solutions and actions to be 
taken 

3.15  Coffee break 

3.45 Presentation Dr. Istvan Serto-Radics (Hungary) - The political relevance of 
Ageism in Hungary  

4.15 presentation by A. Hoogenboom from the Dutch College of Human Rights – 
figures etc. about complaints on ageism  

4.45 Panel discussion + questions 

5.15 Closure + drinks/bites 
 
 
Please confirm your presence by sending an e-mail to Harry Claassen, general secretary JNF: 
secretary@jnf50plus.eu Your registration will be reconfirmed by e-mail. 
 
There is also the possibility to join the meeting via internet. When you send the e-mail to the 
above address and add that you will attend this way, you will receive an answer which gives 
you also the internet address for ‘online’ attendance on March the 2nd. 
 
 

For those who will be present on the location a simple lunch will be provided - from 12.30 AM 
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